From: Curt Aikens <caikens@yubawater.org>

Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2019 10:29 AM

To: dirdivaAnywd@yahoo.com.wfkmsokxxqudizi.mesvr.com

Cc: bhastey@gmail.com; Jeanene Upton <jupton@yubawater.org>; Jeff Maupin (jmaupin@nywd.org)
<jmaupin@nywd.org>; Jeanene Upton <jupton@yubawater.org>

Subject: FW: PRA Engineering Plans

Dear Dr. Flohr,

This email is in response to your below request which | received via Brent Hastey. | bring up receiving the email through
Brent because for some reason it did not reach my inbox and it was separately sent by Brent.

Yuba County Water Agency (YCWA) has been helping out North Yuba Water District with refining the design of its
Forbestown Ditch project since there is a request for funding support from YWA.

Please note that the Public Records Act law does not cover draft documents. While YWA has some draft plans in its files
from last year that have been reviewed by Agency staff, YWA does not have any final plan documents of the Forbestown
ditch. Thus we do not have any documents that are subject to release under the California Public Records Act.

Curt Aikens
General Manager
Yuba Water Agency
530-741-5015

From: bhastey [mailto:bhastey@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, March 18, 2019 6:58 PM

To: Curt Aikens <caikens@yubawater.org>
Subject: Fwd: PRA Engineering Plans

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone

-------- Original message --------

From: Gretchen Flohr <dirdivdnywd{yahoo.com.wikmsokxxqudizi.mesvr.com>
Date: 3/14/19 2:34 PM (GMT-08:00)

To: Curt Aikens <caikens/@yubawater.org>, Brent Hastey <bhastey@gmail.com>
Subject: PRA Engineering Plans




